From: Denzil McDanie

Sent: 07 April 2004 13-

To: Trevor Birney

Cc: fmckinney@utvple.com

Subject: FW: Statement from Minister with responsibility for Health, Social Se rvices and Public

Safety, Angela Smith MP
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From: "Mulhern, Kevin"

Date: Wed, 7 Apr 2004 1_
To: "'Denzil McDaniel!'™
responsibility for Health, Social Se rvices and

Subject: Statement from
Public Safety, Angela Smith MP

Denzil
As discussed.

. 1rds

Dr Henrietta Campbell, the Chief Medical Officer, issued guidance on the prevention of
hyponatraemia in 2002 . This guidance provides very practical advice for doctors and
nurses who manage the care of children in hospital.

Lt has been commended by both local clinicians, and by expert witnesses who gave
evid~nce at Lucy's inquest. Following the inquest into Lucy's death the Coroner wrote
tol & Chief Medical Officer asking her to consider if any changes are required fo the
wurrent guidance. In response, Dr Campbell has engaged an international medical

expert in the speciality of paediatrics to quality assure the guidance in light of the
findings of the inquest into Lucy's death.

keeping. This latter area was found to be seriously lacking in Lucy Crawford's case
and a major lesson learned from this tragic case was the importance of accurate record

The lessons learned since Lucy's death and the action taken to inform health -
professionals should prevent a similar tragedy from occurring in the future. %%
My Department wil] continue to work to ensure that all patients receive high quality L
care throughout the health service,
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